
PRESENTED TO CITY COUNCIL 06/02/2022 

BUILDING FAÇADE GRANT REVIEW COMMITTEE 

The Façade Committee met on June 2, 2022 at 9:30 am. 

Committee members present were: Mayor-Robbie Skinner and Assistant Recorder-Amberle Jenkins. 

Also in attendance was Laura Meadows of the Upshur County CVB. 

The following two applications were reviewed: 

1. Upshur County CVB – 14 E Main Street 

A zoning application and building permits will be needed before construction can begin. Receipt for 
actual costs will need submitted to City Hall once the project is complete.  At that time, half of the cost 
of the project, up to $2500 will be paid toward the cost of the project. 

Mrs. Meadows explained the details of the project. 

 

 

 



2. Foster Marketing Group – 10 N Spring Street 

A building permit and possibly a storm water permit (gutters) is required before construction begins.  
Receipt for actual costs will need submitted to City Hall once the project is complete.  At that time, half 
of the cost of the project, up to $2500 will be paid toward the cost of the project.  

Mr. Foster was unable to attend but provided an email with further description and a phone contact if 
needed. 

 

 



 

 

 

Committee members present recommend that the applications be submitted to City Council for 
approval this evening. 

(Note: On 06/02/2022 City Council approved contribution to both, Upshur County CVB and Foster 
Marketing Group, façade grant applications.  Reminding each that they must obtain the proper building 
permits and turn in receipts of the actual cost for reimbursement from the grant program.) 


